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Carpet Export Promotion Council is organizing its 2nd Virtual Exhibition  from 29th Sept. to
1st October, 2020 – Buyer Seller Meet with Special focus on Oceania Market.

Shri Sanjay Kumar, Executive Director, CEPC informed that Shri Siddh Nath Singh,
Chairman, CEPC will inaugurate the BSM on 29th Sept., 2020 at 10.30 a.m. in the august
presence of all COA Members, participants, overseas buyers and dignitaries.

Shri Siddh Nath Singh, Chairman, CEPC informed that Council is organizing this BSM
under the Development Commissioner (Handicrafts) Scheme and is providing stands to
only 50 Members.  Shri Singh further informed that although we are organizing BSM with
special focus on Australia and New Zealand.

Shri Singh mentioned that now concept of Virtual Exhibition is not new to our Members
and all Members are well aware about the Virtual Exhibition. Our first Virtual Exhibition
was a grand success, Members got lot of enquiries and have good business.

Shri Siddh Nath Singh mentioned that Council will came up with more countries/ region
specific Virtual Exhibitions in the  coming days.  We in the Council working with the vision
of “Sab Ka Sath Sab Ka Vikas and Sab Ka Vishwas”  wish to promote all our Members
irrespective of the big or small, new or old. He further informed that presently market
share is 4% in Australia and have vast potential for growth. GDP Per Capita in Australia
is Dollar 57071 which is almost near to USA.

Shri Umesh Kumar Gupta and all Members of the Committee of Administration are happy
and hopeful that the BSM will be beneficial to the Members and they achieve good
business.


